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Jan. 19, 2017     [emailed to ] 
 
 
Daniel Bastean 
 
 
Dear Mr. Bastean: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Jan. 9, 2017. 
 
On Jan. 17, our agency requested an extension until Jan. 24, 2017, for part 2 of your request. 
 
You have requested the following: 
 
Request 2: A copy of all communications between the ISBE School Business Division and ISBE 
Legal Department regarding the legality of issuing QPS waivers of working cash fund laws 
sections 20-4/20-5.  
 
Response 2: After performing a thorough search, our agency has no documents to provide in 
response to this portion of your request.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
 




